
   
 

Goodwyn Holmes Award 
Nomination Notice 

 
All Coal Institute members are invited and encouraged to nominate any individual of The Coal 
Institute who meets the requirements, as set forth in the following guidelines, for the purpose of 
being considered as recipient of the 2017 Goodwyn Holmes Award: 
 

 A current member, active or honorary, whose membership is in good standing with The 
Institute; 

 

 Someone who has given of their time, energy and talents over an extended period of time 
in making significant contributions and a marked impact on The Institute; 

 

 An individual who is of good reputation and standing within the energy industry as a whole; 
 

 An individual who upholds and promotes the high standards and traditions of The Institute; 
 

 An individual who has not previously received this award.  
 
Letters of nomination should contain as much information as you feel appropriate pertaining to the 
nominees’ professional, civic, family, personal, or any other area of their life that you feel 
contributes to their qualification to receive this award. 
 
The letter should be addressed to: Goodwyn Holmes Award Committee and mailed post-marked 
no later than May 26, 2017 to: James R. “Kenny” Gillum, P.O. Box 250, LaFollete, TN 37766. 
 
 
 
NOTE: 
 

Acknowledgement of the receipt of each nomination will be made to the person submitting said 
nomination. If such acknowledgement is not received within (5) days after mailing, please call 
James. R. “Kenny” Gillum, 865-617-1820. 
 
 


